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Dear Committee,  

 

I would like to write to you regarding the current enquiry into home schooling. I know of a family who 

have 6 children aged between 4-16 years old.  The children are home schooled and well looked after. 

I meet them at least once every week in the community setting and drop by their home about once a 

fortnight. I have seen all the children grow from when they were born. They are very well cared for by 

their parents who have provided for their all their needs. These children are highly intelligent, 

academically driven, excel in music and love playing sport. They are all rounders and this is much to 

the credit of their parents who have home schooled them for now 5 years. 

 

Please take my testimony about the well being of the home schooling children that I know into 

consideration when reviewing the home schooling system. 

 

Yours sincerely 


